The Views of Cave Hill Cemetery Photography
Contest

Congratulations!

This year, the Cave Hill Heritage Foundation had 106 photographic entries for the Views of
Cave Hill Cemetery photography contest. All photographs are reviewed under the following
guidelines:

(1) Creativity 33.33%;

(2) Photographic quality 33.33%; and

(3) Effectiveness in conveying the beauty and/or unique character of Cave Hill Cemetery
33.33%

After a careful selection process, our judges have narrowed down a list of winning photographers
for 2013. They are as follows:

George Jones, Louisville, KY
Dara Cross, Louisville, KY
Gertrude Hudson, Louisville, KY
Sharon Bidwell, Louisville, KY
Howard Keesy, New Haven, KY
Millie Farmer, Louisville, KY
Tammy Ransdell, Louisville, KY
Justin Brinley, Louisville, KY
Jessica Knecht, Louisville, KY
Anita Finley, Louisville, KY

Congratulations, once again, to all of this year’s winners! The 2014 contest begins immediately.
We certainly hope to see your entries next year as well.
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